From: Connie Moise [mailto:cmoise@avc.edu]
Sent: Friday, April 30, 2004 10:40 AM

To: support@4c.net; Holsclaw, Mick; dave@cenic.org; webmaster@cenic.org
Cc: IT_Committee

Subject: Re: Acceptable Use Policy Question

I

have never received a reply to this 4CNet inquiry. Please direct me

to someone who may be able to assist us. Thank you.
-Connie Moise

Director, Information Technology Services

Antelope Valley College

Connie Moise wrote:

VVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVYVVVYVVYVYVYVYVYV

This question is regarding the 4Cnet Acceptable Use Policy.

Antelope Valley College's Information Technology Committee (a
participatory governance committee) is discussing whether and how the
college website may be used to support fundraising activities for the
college Foundation. The Committee discussed the possibility of
providing a link from the Foundation's part of the AVC web site to an
outside vendor for the purpose of generating income for the Foundation

through product sales. The Committee discussed whether this might
violate the 4Cnet Acceptable Use Policy. The Committee also compared
the Foundation fundraising acvtivities to the college bookstore's 1link
from www.avc.edu to their commercial site, www.marauderbookstore.com,
where products dare sold in addition to textbooks. Questions also arose
about fundraising by student clubs.

The Committee discussed the point that the Foundation is the
fundraising arm of the college and that fundraising is part of the
mission of the department of Institutional Advancement, Resource
Development and Research. As chairperson of the IT Committee, I was
asked to check with 4Cnet on the interpretation of the 4Cnet
Acceptable Use Policy regarding the question of Foundation
fundraising.

Please let me know if you need clarification on any of these points 1in
order to provide a response to our question of whether and how the
college website may be used to support fundraising activities for the
college Foundation. Thank you.

-Connie Moise
Director, Information Technology Services
Chair, Information Technology Committee
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